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Friday 27th June 2025  
  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

National Book Tokens School Library Prize 

We’re excited to share an opportunity that could make a big difference to our school library 
and we need your help!  

The annual National Book Tokens School Library Prize is now open, giving five schools across 
the UK and Ireland the chance to win £1,000 in National Book Tokens. This incredible prize 
will help us fill our library shelves with brand new books to inspire a love of reading in every 
student. Even better, each winning school will also receive £300 in cash to improve their 
library space, making it a more welcoming and engaging place for all our readers.  

 

How can you help? 

Please take a moment to nominate our school using the form linked below. The more 
nominations we receive, the better our chances of winning this fantastic prize!  

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools-prize 

 

Together, let’s raise the profile of reading in our school and give our children access to the 
rich, exciting world of books.  

 

As always, if you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school at anytime on  

0121 716 0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Brenwald and Miss Hooper        
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